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LOCAL SC
HOOLS...

from the halls of Bristol 
High School. We are very 
excited to start a new 
school year and hope that 
things begin to return to 
normal. I would like to 
send a big thank you to 
our Maintenance Staff. 
They have the building 
looking great. The rooms 
and furniture have been 
cleaned and sanitized 
and the hallways have 
that freshly waxed shine. 
I also want to thank Mr. 
Ragan for all he has done 
this summer to organize, 
inventory and clean all of 
our technology that was 
used during our remote 
sessions last year. One 
of the positive outcomes 
of our reaction to the 
Covid-19 pandemic was 
an increase in available 
technology for our 
students. We will continue 
to benefit as we return to  
a sense of normalcy.

I want to wish Mrs. Krotzer luck 
as she continues her career at 
Bloomfield Local Schools and thank 
her for serving Bristol as a long term 
substitute last year. We wish her well.

We have many great things 
planned for the upcoming year. 
We look forward to welcoming back all 
of our students who chose to engage 
remotely last year. We hope to be able 
to resume regular activities including 
Pep Rallies, our Homecoming dance, 
school play and the Washington D.C. 
trip which has been moved to the 
eighth grade. This year has plenty of 
promise. We look forward to what lies 
ahead.

We only have one staff 
change this year at the High 
School level. I want to welcome 
Mrs. Stephenie Novicki to our 
staff. Mrs. Novicki will be teaching 
7th and 8th grade English and 
Language Arts. Mrs. Novicki is a 
graduate of Bristol High School and 
most recently worked at Geneva 
Middle School as a long term 
substitute. She will also coach our 
Junior High School volleyball team. 
We are certainly looking forward 
to great things from Mrs. Novicki. 

Greetings

Continued, page 3



WELCOME – 
Our New  
Elementary 
Principal

I graduated from Champion High 
School in 2000. I went on to graduate 
from Roberts Wesleyan College in 
2004 with an undergraduate degree 
in elementary education and special 
education. In 2013, I graduated with 
a Masters of Science in Educational 
Administration from Youngstown 
State University. Professionally, I 
have been teaching for 17 years. 
I have spent my last 13 years in 
the Maplewood School District as 
a special education teacher, as 
well as a second, third and fourth 
grade teacher. My wife, Lisa, is a 
math teacher at TCTC. We have two 
children. Andrew will be entering fifth 
grade and Luke will be entering third 
grade. In my free time, I enjoy golfing, fishing and traveling. I look forward 
to the upcoming school year and serving the students, parents, staff and 
community of Bristol.

	 Yours in education,
	 Mr. Kish

ELEMENTARY NEWS

please  
mark your 

calendars for 
our 2021-2022

which will be 

MONDAY,

August 23 
FROM

6-8 PM

OPENOPEN
HOUSE HOUSE 

The Bristol PTO is excited to start the year off with an apparel fundraiser 
this fall with RS Imprints. The website to place an order is:  
https://bristolpto2021.itemorder.com/

PTO helps to fund field trips, school assemblies, and events throughout 
the year. We need volunteers to help make these fun things possible so 
please join us for our meetings! 

PTO Meetings will be held the second Tuesday of each month at 7 pm 
with the location to be announced. Please email the PTO with any questions 
at: bristolelempto@gmail.com

Join our Facebook page for more updates and announcements as well!

PT
O

enlarged to  
show detail



Follow Bristol Schools  
on Twitter: 

@BristolSchools

Follow Bristol Schools  
on Facebook:

Bristol Local Schools News

District 
Financial 

News
The district will be asking 

voters in the spring of 2022 
to consider an emergency 
levy renewal for a period of 
five years to produce the 

annual amount of $330,000. 

This renewal is not 
asking for 

new money. 

These funds pay for 
operating costs of the 

district. 

High School Updates -  
Continued from Page 1

FINAL FORMS
We would like to remind families that we will be using Final Forms 
for the 2021-2022 school year. Please update information as soon  
as possible. 

                                              Thank you!

bristol-oh.finalforms.com

The teachers at the high 
school will be working towards 
implementing PBIS (Positive 
Behavioral Interventions and 
Supports) this school year. This is 
a mindset that turns the script around 
by providing rewards for positive 
behaviors as opposed to always 
concentrating on negatives. This does 
not mean that negative behaviors will 
be ignored and consequences for 
negative behaviors will not occur, it 
means that we hope to concentrate on 
what kids are doing right. You will be 
hearing more about PBIS as the year 
progresses. We will also be renewing 
our commitment to make Bristol a top 
notch educational facility. We know 
that the Covid-19 pandemic took  
some of the attention off of academics  
 
 
 
 
 

and many schools experienced 
suffering test scores. Our focus will 
be on making sure our students are 
prepared for this year’s end of course 
exams.

This is the second year 
for the Bristol Broadcast and 
it will definitely be expanding 
the program. Our broadcast class 
exceeded expectations last year, 
but the best is yet to come. We are 
adding a second Broadcast class 
and plan to continue to broadcast our 
school and athletic events. Things are 
certainly trending in the right direction 
and we look forward to a new year. 
 
	 It is a great time to 		
  be a Panther!

Educationally,
Mr. Timothy Fairfield
High School Principal Visit the 

school website 
for  

updates 
on school 
activities 

and calendar 
events.

NEW

STEPHENIE NOVICKISTEPHENIE NOVICKI 
HS English

HEATHER STINSONHEATHER STINSON 
6th Grade  

Math/Science
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August 20th, 2021	 Friday	 Floating Teacher Inservice Day
August 23-24, 2021	 Mon. & Tues.	 Teacher Inservice Days
August 25, 2021	 Wednesday	 Students’ First Day
September 3, 2021	 Friday	 NO SCHOOL
September 6, 2021	 Monday	 Labor day / NO SCHOOL
October 7, 2021	 Thursday	 Early Dismissal - HS 1:10/Elem 1:50
		  Parent Conferences - HS 1:30-8:00
		  Elem 2:30-9:00
October 8, 2021	 Friday	 NEOEA Day / NO SCHOOL
October 28, 2021	 Thursday	 End 1st Nine weeks
October 29, 2021	 Friday	 Early Dismissal - HS 11:50/Elem 12:30
November 24-29, 2021		  NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break
December 20-31, 2021		  NO SCHOOL - Winter Break
January 17, 2022	 Monday	 Martin Luther King Day / NO SCHOOL
January 20, 2022	 Thursday	 End 2nd Nine Weeks
January 21, 2022	 Friday	 Early Dismissal - HS 11:50/Elem 12:30
February 17, 2022	 Thursday	 Early Dismissal - HS 1:10/Elem 1:50
		  Parent Conferences - HS 1:30-8:00
		  Elem 2:30-9:00

February 18, 2022	 Friday	 NO SCHOOL
February 21, 2022	 Monday	 Presidents’ Day / NO SCHOOL
February 22-25, 2022	 Tues. - Fri.	 Kindergarten Registration  
		  10 A.M. - 2 P.M.
March 24, 2022	 Thursday	 End 3rd Nine weeks
March 25, 2022	 Friday	 Early Dismissal - HS 11:50/Elem 12:30
April 15 & 18, 2022	 Fri. & Mon.	 NO SCHOOL - Spring Break
April 20-21, 2022	 Wed. & Thurs.	 Kindergarten Screening
May 26, 2022	 Thursday	 Tentative Senior Last Day
May 27, 2022	 Friday	 Graduation 7:00 PM
May 30, 2022	 Monday	 Memorial Day / NO SCHOOL
June 1, 2022	 Wednesday	 End 4th Nine Weeks/ 
		  Last Day for Students			 
		  Early Dismissal - HS 11:50/Elem 12:30
June 2, 2022	 Thursday	 Teacher Inservice - Last Day
June 2-8, 2022		  Calamity Day Make Up - If needed
June 9, 2022	 Thursday	 Calamity Teacher Inservice - If needed
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